
 

 

 

Norfolk Farmers Market Steering Committee 

Meeting 

Tuesday, May 10, 2022  

  

Present: Lisa Auclair, Mary Jo Tomaselli, Dick Tomaselli, George Vinick, Margaret Saxe, Darla Lovett, Janet Alteri, 

Marie-Christine Perry 

 

Meeting called to order by Chair Lisa Auclair at 6:03 p.m.  

 

Motion was made to approve the 3/23/22 minutes by Janet Alteri, seconded by Margaret Saxe and unanimously 

approved. 

 

Lisa presented the financial report:  $9,530 in donations have been received and $4,126 in vendor fees 

 

Motion was made to expense $50.00 for an advertisement on the Lions Club Pancake breakfast placemat by 

George Vinick, seconded by Janet Alteri and unanimously approved. Vendors will be informed that they can have 

a breakfast before the Market on June 4, 2022. 

 

Postcards were handed out for distribution. Lisa will take Canaan, Salisbury, and Lakeville. Darla will take Norfolk 

and Colebrook. Janet will take Torrington and Harwinton. MJ and Dick will take New Hartford and Winsted. George 

and Margaret will take Great Barrington, Sheffield, and Millerton. 

 

Motion was made to expense $100.00 for a HUB Community User Membership by Dick Tomaselli, seconded by 

Margaret Saxe and unanimously approved. 

 

CT Open House Day is June 11, and the Market will offer a $25.00 gift certificate as a raffle for anyone who 

Indicates they came for this event. 

 

Cow Appreciation Day is July 9 and discussion was held on what to plan for the day. It was decided that a campaign 

for food assistance would be held. An attempt will be made to have a child dress up as a cow and ask for donations 

“Barnadette wants you to support food assistance in honor of Cow Appreciation Day.” 
 

Motion was made to expense $500.00 for market bags by Janet Alteri, seconded by George Vinick and 

unanimously approved. 

 

The next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, June 7, 2022. 

 

Mary Jo Tomaselli made a motion to adjourn at 7:03 p.m., seconded by Janet Alteri and unanimously approved. 

 

 
Respectfully submitted: 

Angela Bollard 


